
ESUMMER - 

LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 
PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

Sept.-Oct. 2015 

 
SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 

 
Tuesday, Sept. 8 at 6:30 PM  
   Ladies Auxiliary Potluck at the beach. Call Pam 
Pope for more information (248-342-3543).  
 
Saturday, Sept. 12 at 6:00 PM 
  Chili Cook Off at the beach. Prize for the best 
chili. Weather permitting, there will be a bonfire. 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 29 at 7:30 PM 
   General Meeting at the Waterford Church of 
Christ on Williams Lake Road.  
We hope to see all of you at this 
Election Meeting. We hope that some   
new people will agree to run for office. Please attend 
and consider running for a board position and/or 
cast your vote. 
 

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES 
 

Sunday, Oct. 4 at 10:00 PM 
   Beach is Officially Closed 
 
Tuesday, Oct. 13 at 7:00 PM  
  Ladies Auxiliary Auction Night 
at Pam Pope’s home 
 
Tuesday, Oct. 20 at 7:30 PM  
  Board Meeting - For location contact Lee Howell 
at 673-8989. 
 
Saturday, October 31 at 7:30 PM 
  Halloween Costume Judging with cider and 
doughnuts at the beach. Afterwards, helpers are 
needed to put the picnic tables into the cage.  
 
 
 
 
 

ADDRESS FOR THE BEACH PROPERTY 
The address for the beach property has been posted 
on the beach sign at the property entrance and on 
the Weenie Shack. It is 3826 Mariner. This is so that 
emergency personnel can locate the premises. 
 

OPEN BOARD POSITIONS FOR 2015-16 
There will be open Board Positions for the coming 
year due to moves and work changes. The age range 
for active persons is 56-85. We definitely need young 
and energetic people to take on some of these roles. 
Please call Lee Howell (673-8989) to say that you are 
interested in a position. 

HANDICAPPED PARKING 
The handicapped parking area will be strictly enforced. 

KAYAK STORAGE RACK 
The Board is considering installing a kayak storage 
rack on the property if there is enough interest. 
Anyone interested in such storage is encouraged to 
attend the General Meeting on Tues., Sept. 29. 

BOAT REMOVAL FROM THE LAKE 
Anyone needing to have the gate unlocked to remove 
their boat from the lake can call any of the following 
persons, Lee Howell, Don Swanson, Bob Majka or 
Jerry Chamberlain. Phone numbers on the back. 

WINTER BOAT STORAGE 
Again, we will only allow winter boat storage for 
members in the beach parking lot. We will attempt to 
deliver boat storage forms to all the members who 
stored their boats last year. Anyone who does not 
receive a form can obtain one from Lee Howell. (673-
8989) or Jerry Chamberlain (673-8148). The fee for 
storage will remain at $120.00. You must submit a 
completed form and payment to either, prior to or at 
the time of storage. You must identify your boat by 
writing your name and/or MC Number on the outer 
covering of your storage wrap. Any boats found stored 
in the parking lot that cannot be identified or the 
owner has not paid & submitted the form will be 
towed. Boats must be removed from the lot by May 
1st, 2016. Any member who knowingly violates the 
above stipulations will not be allowed to store his/her 
boat the following year.  

SPECIAL THANKS FROM LEE HOWELL 
I would like to thank all of the people who supported 
Lake Oakland Heights Park Association and helped out 
at the beach so that we were able to accomplish most 
of our goals this year. Special thanks to all of our 
Board members for their hard work and dedication.  

VICE-PRESIDENT, DON SWANSON THANKS 
all the members who closed the beach this season. 

SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY 
Keep at eye out for suspicious persons or activity on  
the premises. Lock your car and the boat dock gate. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
SERVICES  OFFERED  BY 
RESIDENTS  OF  LOHA 

Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your 
neighborhood Town and Country Real 
Estate Agent 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, 
mower  blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes 
candy wrappers for any occasion & is a 
professional photographer 
Paige and Brooke Murray (674-7036) – Dog 
and house watching and babysitting   
Greg Ronquillo  (248-620-8660) MBA Real 
Estate Agent, 5631 Sashabaw Rd.    
Alaina Valente (248-421-8044) pet sitting  
for vacations.   
Jay Weinberg (248-210-0545), a 15-year 
teacher in Clarkston, will tutor children in 
elementary or middle school subjects. Call 
after 3:00 PM.  
There is room in the newsletter for members 
to advertise their services.  Call Carolyn Bree 
(673-5347). 
LOHA HAS A WEBSITE 
Read the minutes from Board and General 
Meetings, the Bylaws and Beach Rules, and 
see the Newsletter with its photos in color by 
going to http://www.lohpa.com/. 
Pictures for the website are sent to 
Bethany Neldrett, at webmaster@lohpa.com 
 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

 
2015 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE 

REACHED  
President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president  - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary – Twila Setla 
(248-318-1838) 
Treasurer –Dave Parks  
(673-3350) 
Boating Director - Jerry 
Chamberlain (673-8148) 
Expeditor – Bob Majka  
(618-9652) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Social – Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543) 
Safety – Jim Williams 
(248-807-9377) 
 Beach Guard – Randy (933-
9917)  
 
Good Luck to David and 
Marilyn Parks as they retire to 
Arizona. Dave has helped 
LOHA by having the church 
print the newsletters. 
 

Our Congratulations to Bob 
and Diane Majka. who live 
Aquirina, on their 50th 
Wedding Anniversary, Aug 21. 
Happy Birthday to Edna and 
Paul Pointer, who live on 
Breaker, and whose birthdays 
are in Sept. Paul will be 89 
and Edna will be 87. Also to 
Jerry Chamberlain on his 70th. 
LOHA FACEBOOK 
Justin Mooney is encouraging 
LOHA members to join the 
Facebook group, “Lake 
Oakland Heights Park 
Association” to create better 
communication within the 
neighborhood. Join the group.  
Please email 
justin.sean95@gmail.com, if 
you have any questions about 
Facebook or the group. 

TO ADD TO THE 
NEWSLETTER 

Submit articles, pictures, 
births, deaths or celebrations 
to editor, Carolyn, 673-5347 or 
e-mail her at 
breebreaker@hotmail.com. 

Austin 

GETTING TO KNOW THE PEOPLE IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
                             Justine Mooney, the son of Paul and Sharon Mooney, is the young man whom you see   

                            riding his bike in the subdivision. This summer he’s also been seen down at the beach  
                            painting benches and playground equipment. In the morning he’s down there cleaning up 
                            after the geese. What a job! Thank you Justin. Justin initiated the LOHA Facebook page.  
                            His name and email address are below.  
                            He went to grade school at Waterford Village. He is a graduate of Kettering High School. 
                            Presently he is attending OCC and getting an Associates Degree in Liberal Arts. After  
                            completing his degree he plans to attend Oakland University and major in history. He also 
                            works at Tenutas. Although Justin moved into LOHA in 2013, he spent many days on 
Mariner with his grandparents, the Salfis. His mother and Uncle Larry (Gwin) grew up in the sub. He so 
appreciates the multi-generational neighborhood. He likes that children who grew up in the subdivision return 
as adults to rear their children here. His previous neighborhood in Waterford was more transient, as families 
saw the homes as starter homes. He enjoys being down at the beach and would like to start fishing. He used 
to fish with his grandfather, Anthony. Even though Justin loves this area, his dream is to live on a few acres in 
a small town. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 These people enjoyed that last senior lunch at the beach on August 27th. 


